Summary of comms meeting – Thursday 3 November 4.00 at Wendy's – plus developments to date.
Present:
Wendy Price (convenor), Sue Howard, Peter Moffatt

By Skype:
Sheila Currie, Maggie Dove

This was our agenda

1. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising (attached)

2. Gardeners' question time - place and publicity

3. Newsletter - circulation and continuation

4. Photos - categorising etc

5. Website issues

6. Possible cookery project - research needed

7. AOCB and date of next meeting 
1. One matter arising from minutes – need for market organisers to take responsibility for adding info on website.  Peter to email organisers – again!.

2. Gardeners’ Question Time  - agree date of 7.30pm on Fri 20th Jan and at Glachbeg.

Panel will be Toni Clark, Maggie Dove and Dan Ross and Julie Gibson will be in chair to ensure each panellist has ample opportunity to contribute.

This all now set up and article will be in December Chatterbox. 

Still to do  – Press release in Ross-shire in early Jan and get on MFR community slot – Sheila?

3. Editorship of newsletter from January onwards will circulate around directors/members. The newsletter will be issued once every two months with and email dispatch of upcoming events in between.  The first newsletter in this new format will be in February and it would seem appropriate for Comms to identify an editor for each edition for a six month period.   Comms will also be responsible for issuing email to members.  (who will take this on?) There will be more reliance on sub groups to provide material so that editorship less onerous.  These concepts to be presented to next admin meeting – Wendy

4.  Photos – there is still and ongoing issue re where TBI photos are stored.  Earlier suggestion of popping them on a hard drive has disadvantage of lack of accessibility.  Dropbox or Google seem best solution – Wendy and Peter to get together to find a solution which will work for all directors.

5.  Peter’s hard work on website acknowledged but members’ use of vast amount of information seems limited.  Sheila suggested  featuring a page on the website in each newsletter so that it would encourage more use.  Sheila will also make a link to our newsletter on the Transition Scotland website.

6. Possible cookery project 

Sheila to check “Cookwell” classes in Cromarty with Wanda MacKay.  Good bit on Alba TV recently with Donnie Macleod worth watching.  Project would need to link to cafés and restaurants and should also encourage clubs/groups to cook together rather than just watch a demo.  Anna Scott is interested in project and will contact Rowan to see what they are doing.  She suggested running a pilot.  Wendy will make contact with Elgin Youth Café.   A small group needs to take all this forward – perhaps Wendy, Anna and  Sheila?

7. No AOCB and date of next meeting not agreed – wait until issues arise.
